
From: Diane Wilmot  
Sent: Friday, May 23, 2025 3:49 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Longworth development proposal 
 
This is to advise that I am opposed to the Longworth development proposal. Please note this for the 
upcoming meeting on May 27. Thank you. 
 
Diane Wilmot 
7 Timber Valley Avenue 
Richmond Hill 
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